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President’s Report 
December 13, 2021   

 

1. Ralph Wilkening Property –Still waiting to hear back from her if they have any changes.  I 

have a call into Dawn.  Hopefully, we’ll have this ready to go at the next meeting. 

     

2. Christmas Party – The Christmas part was a nice event and well attended.  Thanks for all who 

were able to make the party. 

 

3. Village Website – We are slowly adding new information to the website.  We do have a new 

addition to the site, Pam Lottinville is now writing short briefs about the Village and events 

that are going on or coming up.  Pam has graciously agreed to write these stores for no charge.  

You can find these stories under the Newsletter section of the website or on our Facebook 

Page.  Her series is called Connection.   

 

4. Santa Coming to Town – This year Santa be visiting St Anne on the 19th.  There will be a 

lighted parade starting at 5pm in the Presbyterian Parking Lot.  Please see our Facebook Page 

for more information.    


